ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 4th January 2016
The Chairman opened the meeting at 19:55 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance.

Minutes of the last monthly meeting: Proposed: Steve Clarke and Seconded: Callum Deeming - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record.  

No matters arising
Secretary’s Report: 

No matters to report
Chairman’s Report:

Peter wished everyone a Happy New Year. Training is still taking place every Wednesday at Sutton Leisure Centre running track. If you are interested in attending, please contact Peter Nurse or John Blackburn. The track is free to St Helens Council ‘Gold Card’ membership holders (available for free to society members)
Treasurer’s Report: 

CASH - £325
BANK - £489
TOTAL - £814
SUPLIES - £82

A.O.B :
* Training Officer Steve Clarke asked for volunteers to present future training slots. If members wish for a particular refereeing topic to be presented, please contact Steve. 
* This seasons ‘Champions League Buster’ draw was made. The results are published on the society web site. The ‘Euro 2016 Buster’ will be coming to society soon!
Training Slot :
Severity of Offences – Peter Nurse
Peter’s presentation helped with the understanding and judgement of ‘Careless, Reckless and Excessive’ challenges. Members were split into groups and video examples of challenges were shown.
Peter’s excellent and informative presentation provided healthy debate between groups.
Meeting closed at 21:40

Next meeting is: Monday 1st February 2016
